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It is with a heavy heart that CDM announces the loss of one of their own.  A dearly beloved friend and 

colleague, Dr. Jeff Lloyd passed away after a brief illness on April 9, 2019.  Dr. Lloyd joined CDM as a 

part-time faculty in 2010, while still operating his successful dental practice in Rancho Cucamonga, CA.  

Dr. Lloyd’s love for teaching general dentistry was immediately apparent, and he soon expressed an 

interest in a full-time position.  During CDM’s Honor’s Day and Senior Award Ceremony on April 25th, the 

College announced the establishment of a fund for the Dr. Jeff Lloyd Scholarship in General Dentistry to 

be awarded to a student who demonstrates an interest and aptitude in the practice of full-scope, quality 

general dentistry. In addition, the college renamed the Part-Time Faculty Award as the “Dr. Jeff Lloyd 

Outstanding Part-Time Faculty Award” as it was felt he already “owned” it after his three wins of this 

award.  Dr. Lloyd was a passionate, dedicated, caring and outstanding member of the College who 

leaves a legacy of enthusiasm and love for teaching general dentistry at the highest level.  He is and will 

always be deeply missed.   

 


